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GERMAN JEWISH EMIGRES - 1938 

 
 
 
After considering carefully the many ways in which the Reform Sisterhoods of the Jewish communities of this 
country could be helpful to the German-Jewish émigrés and weighing against these possibilities the many 
activities of the already functioning agencies, it is the unanimous recommendation of the undersigned members 
of this committee, That the Sisterhoods be urged to offer social and religious opportunities to the entire families 
of the German-Jewish émigrés, through committees centering in the Sisterhoods, in close consultation and 
coordination with the existing agencies active in their respective communities. We recommend further that this 
work be done under a special committee and under direction of a chairman who will undertake to be responsible 
for and sympathetic to the needs of the German-Jewish families of their communities. 


